
 

 
 
 

July 24, 2024 
 
The Honorable Brian Schatz 
Chair 
Senate Committee on Appropriations 
Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing 
and Urban Development, and Related 
Agencies  
Washington, D.C. 20510 
 

The Honorable Hyde-Smith 
Ranking Member 
Senate Committee on Appropriations 
Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing 
and Urban Development, and Related 
Agencies  
Washington, D.C. 20510 

 
Dear Chair Schatz and Ranking Member Hyde-Smith: 
 
After further review, I am writing to withdraw my support of the below Fiscal Year 2025 
Congressionally Directed Spending item I previously submitted for consideration in the Senate 
Transportation, Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies appropriations bill, 
listed below. 
 
Recipient: Lincoln Avenue Communities 
Project Purpose: This project supports the construction of affordable housing units for low-
income individuals to have the opportunity to live in an ideal area for workforce development. 
This project provides a chance for individuals, who would otherwise be unable, to live in quality 
housing amidst rising costs. 
Project Location (City/County, State): Denver, Colorado 
Amount Requested: $2,000,000 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Michael F. Bennet 
United States Senator 


